March 29, 2010

To Zoning and Plan Commission:

We are writing this letter in support for various changes in our conditionai use of Plan B located at 924
Williamson St Madison, Wl 53703.

We were recently in front of the Plan Commission requesting approval for a smoking enclosure, parking
reduction, and additional screening. Unfortunately those appiications were referred and we would like
1o add the application for outdoor beverages to be included in the smoking enclosure. There will be no
outdoor seating or music within the enclosure. We would like to get these issues resolved quickly as
warmer weather will soon be upon us.

Respectfully Yours,
Rico Sabatini

Co-Owner Plan B



